
 

Roger Cameron,  

Chair Committee Against Racism, 

City of Hamilton. 

 

Subject: Resignation from the membership of the Committee Against Racism  

 

Dear Roger, 

I would like to submit my resignation from the membership of Committee Against 
Racism with effect from today, due to my personal reasons.  

I am thankful to the members of CAR and Access and Equity Office for providing me 
with this opportunity. It is important to mention that as a result of my association 
with this committee, I have learnt a lot about racism and discrimination, and its  
manifestation in our daily life.  

It was a pleasure to work with all committee members and please continue this   
hard work and advocating for the change and equal treatment for every citizen of 
the City of Hamilton. 

Thank you, 

 

Warmest regards, 

 

Mimoza Kajtazi  

 

 

 


